
From: Valerio, Matthew <Matthew.Valerio@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 5:42 PM 
To: Andrea Hussey <AHussey@leg.state.vt.us>; Therese Corsones <tcorsones@vtbar.org> 
Cc: Deaett, Mary <Mary.Deaett@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Testimony - S.39, Judicial Branch fee report and electronic filing fees - 
Wednesday, April 21st at 9:00am - House Committee on Government Operations - Zoom 
 
 
My only testimony would be that I concur with the VBA position, and believe that, like any fee 
assessed to the public, e-filing fees should be reviewed by the Legislature as part of the Judicial 
Branch fee report like any other filing fee. 
 
Matthew F. Valerio, Defender General 
Office of the Defender General 
6 Baldwin Street, 4th Floor 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620 
PHONE: (802) 828-3168 
 


